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NEWS 
Having a sister is like 

having a best friend you 
can't get rid of.  You 

know whatever you do, 
they'll still be there.  

~ Amy Li 

August 28, 2007 
7:00 p.m. 

Shirley Thompson 
President-of-the-Month 
Quilting and Machine 

Embroidery 
Have you ever wondered what can be cre-
ated using a sewing machine that is also an 
embroidery machine? Judy Sagara from 
Quilt Beginnings will describe how to em-
broider, show the materials that are 
needed, and share samples of embroidered 
projects. Then Judy will show examples of 
how embroidery and quilting were combined 
into quilts and other fabric creations. Wait 
until you see what can be done! 

Hand embroidery can also be included in 
quilted items. Bring bring any of your hand 
and/or machine embroidered creations to 
share at the meeting.  

“Star” Quilts Due at 
September Meeting! 

Comfort quilts for our 
Service Project will be col-
lected at the September 
meeting.  There will be a 
special showing of all the 
quilts to see how everyone 
incorporated a STAR into 

the quilt either with a star pattern or an 
appliqué star — or perhaps another innova-
tive way. 

Donated quilts currently are being given to 
the Westerville AWARE program which is 
an outgrowth of Westerville Caring and 
Sharing and serves families in need during 
the entire year.  Quilts are given to new ba-
bies in low income families and to any chil-
dren in families in distress, such as a fire. 

I am proposing that we consider other 
places for our quilts.  I have contacted the 
City of Westerville about one possibility.  
This would involve placing quilts in Wester-
ville Police Cruisers for use in emergencies 
involving young children.  They would act as 
a "comfort" quilt as well as in times of need 
for warmth. This project would also be a 
"Westerville" project for our guild and 
could be publicized as such. 

(Continued on page 2) 

Examples from Pfaff embroidery pattern “Classic Quilt Block Borders.” 

http://WestervilleQuiltGuild.smith1028.com/
http://www.quiltbeginnings.com/


 

 

 
2008 

Westerville Quilt Guild 
Sesquicentennial Celebration 

Quilt Show Committee 

Becky Dickson, Chair 

Members: 

Sue Newell 

Debi Balog 

Beth Devine 

Jessica Hollins 

Trish Bishop 
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President Of The Month 
2007 

July 24 Guild Picnic — Jayne Godsey, 
  Rose Wetherill, Pat Beeman 

Aug 28 Shirley Thompson — Program – 
 “Embroidery and Quilting” 

Sept.25 Joan Lally — “Green Printing” 

Oct 23 Amy Korn 

Nov. 27 HOLIDAY PARTY — 
  Shannon Bartlett, Lisa Smith,  
  Jennifer McCann 

Dec. 25 MERRY CHRISTMAS 
  NO MEETING 

2007 Greeters 
Greeters please plan on arriving 
early (by 6:30 pm) to set up the 
room if necessary and so you are 
there to meet and greet our mem-
bers and any guests we might have.  

Aug 28 Rose Wetherill 
Sept 25 Trish Bishop, Shirley Thompson 
Oct 23 Sherry French 
Nov 27 Elaine Jebson, Amy Korn 

The committee would also welcome sugges-
tions for other worthwhile projects which we 
could  contact as destinations for our service 
project quilts in the future. 

As always, we are grateful for the continued 
participation by members of the quilt in the 
service project. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please feel free to contact Elaine 
Jebsen at 794-0614 or at ejebsen@aol.com. 

(Continued from page 1) 

Helping Hands Quilt Shop & Museum 
presents 

Sharon Kennedy 
Country Heirlooms Trunk Show 

Saturday, August 25, 10 am—4 pm 

“Spring Bouquet” Easy & Elegant 
Dimensional Appliqué 

Lecture: Fri.,  Sept. 14, 7—8:30 pm, $15 
Workshop: Sat., Sept. 15th, 9 am-4 pm, $50 

4818 Main St (SR 39), Berlin, OH 44610 
330-893-2233 or 2234 

E-mail: orders@helpinghandsquilts.com 

Mark Your Calendars 
The topic for the September 
meeting will be “Green Print-
ing.”  Our guest will be Kurt 
Pritz of Cartridge World — he’ll 
have lots of great tips for those of us that 
use our printers a lot! Don’t miss it! 

mailto:ejebsen@aol.com
mailto:orders@helpinghandsquilts.com
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Westerville Quilt Guild 2007  
Committees and Budgeted Amounts 

(In some cases, budgets listed are working 
budgets and more money is available when 
needed. If you are the chairman of a commit-
tee, please contact our Treasurer, Becky 
Stains for instructions on when and how to 
access your funds. ) 

National Quilting Day Committee – March 
17, 2007  
Because of the number of other activities 
happening around the same time each year; it 
was decided to let the guild members vote 
each year on whether to have an activity for 
National Quilting Day.  

Workshop Committee  ($25) 
Plan, schedule and otherwise organize learn-
ing workshop(s) for Guild members.  Works 
within a budget 

Committee Chair -  Lisa Smith 
Committee Person –  

July Guild Picnic  ($50) 
Plan events and makes arrangements for an-
nual picnic. 

Committee Chair -  Jayne Godsey 
Committee Person – Rose Wetherill 
Committee Person -  Pat Beeman 

Holiday Party – (November 2007 meeting)  
($100) 
Plans a special event meeting for all Guild 
members. 

Committee Chair -  Shannon Bartlett 
Committee Person – Lisa Smith 
Committee Person – Jennifer McCann 

Guild Challenge Committee  (NO BUDGET) 
Will organize and facilitate Guild challenges 

for the members, at their pleasure 

Committee Person – Ruthie Hoover 
Committee Person – Karen Lesueur  

Sunshine Committee  ($20) 
Need one person to send cards and/or flow-
ers when necessary to guild members.  ALL 
members are on this committee to supply info 
to the chair as soon as they become aware of 
a problem.  Also the Sunshine Chair should 
email Joan or Lisa any known details, so a 
mass email can be sent to all members. 

Committee Chair – Sue Newell 

Service Project Committee  ($50) 
Leads the Guild in all efforts to make and 
present quilts to various charities.  Works 
within budget guidelines. 

Committee Chair -   Elaine Jebsen 
Committee Person – Judy Theil 
Committee Person – Dianne Hayman 
Committee Person – Sue Ann Moore 
Committee Person – Ruth Snider 

Block Exchange AND/OR Round Robin Com-
mittee  (NO BUDGET) 
Plans and implements some sort of ex-
change/round robin for the Guild members to 
participate in at their pleasure. 

Committee Person – Rose Wetherill 
Committee Person – Marsha Young 
Committee Person – Karen Lesueur 

Scrapbook/Historian Committee  ($100) 
Keeps an ongoing scrapbook of Guild events. 
Works with a budget. 

Committee Chair -  Shirley Thompson 
Backup/Assistant – Judy Strohl 

(Continued on page 4) 



 

 

Westerville Quilt Guild 
We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The City of Westerville Electric Division Building, 139 E 
Broadway, Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://WestervilleQuiltGuild.smith1028.com,  
E-mail: WestervilleQG@smith1028.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 
program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 
If you would like to submit an article or 
“tip” to the newsletter, please send it, 
either as an  attachment or type the 
text in your email, and send it to me at: 

WestervilleQG@smith1028.com 
 
The “publication” date for the Newslet-
ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 
month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 
Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 
member that does not have access to 
email, please give them a copy of the 
newsletter. 

SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE ($150) 
Plans either an annual Shop Hop Tour or a 
Weekend Retreat open to all Guild members. 
Can also plan other events. 

Committee Chair – Trish Bishop 
Committee Person – Sherry French 
Committee Person – Marsha Young 
Committee Person – MariJo Scott 
Committee Person – Irene Habowski   

Quilt Show/Festivals  ($50) 
Will make suggestions and plans to partici-
pate in events and/or planning a Guild show. 

Committee Person - Ann Timm  

Publicity  ($10) 
Gets our meeting announcements in local 
newspaper and also sends article/photo of 
any special event the Guild may be promoting. 

Committee Chair – Pat Hamway 

Awards/Recognition  ($20) 
Comes to all meetings and awards pins for 
show and tell and also will arrange any other 
special recognition as sees fit. 

Committee Chair – Diane Hayman 
Backup – volunteer needed 
(see Rose if interested in either vacancy!) 

(Continued from page 3) 

Quilting Exhibits Around Town: 
• Thru Sept. 2: "Pieced Together: Historic Contemporary 

Quilts and Fiber Arts," Decorative Arts Center of Ohio, 
145 E. Main St., Lancaster (740-681-1423, 
www.decartsohio.org) 

• Thru Sept. 3: "Quilt National '07," Dairy Barn Arts Cen-
ter, 8000 Dairy Lane, Athens (740-592-4981, 
www.dairybarn.org) 

Membership – ($15) (Joan Lally)  
Guild Business – ($100) 

President Of the Month – ($225/Annual) 

Executive Committee 

Rose Wetherill (2006-2007) 
Lisa Smith (2006-2007) 
Pat Hamway (2006-2007) 
Jayne Godsey (2007-2008) 
Judy Theil (2007-2008)  
Shirley Thompson (2007-2008) 
Becky Stains, Treasurer 

October Retreat 
It's time to make your final pay-
ment for the retreat. Single 

$295.00 - Double $165.00. Please make checks pay-
able to Westerville Quilt Guild. Also we can still add 
more people so if you want to go or take a friend, 
please let us know right away. We're going to really 
enjoy being at Deer Creek in the Fall, just relaxing 
and working on our projects, or taking the class, or 
just being there! Don't miss out on our first Guild 
Retreat! 

http://WestervilleQuiltGuild.smith1028.com/
mailto:westervilleqg@smith1028.com
mailto:westervilleqg@smith1028.com
http://www.decartsohio.org
http://www.dairybarn.org

